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Haughley in Bloom is a Parish owned and Parish Council supported 
initiative, which helps to enhance the natural Haughley environment for 
Haughley people and visitors alike.  We believe this ongoing initiative is 
particularly important to parishioners who have no outdoor space, or can 
no longer manage their gardens.  

The planting of floral displays throughout the Parish and the maintenance 
of plant containers are the responsibility of a small, but dedicated group 
of volunteers, many of whom have adopted containers outside or near 
their homes and generously give their time and energy to take care of 
them. 

Whenever possible, plants, peat-free compost and other essential sundry 
items are sourced locally to support local businesses and help maintain a 
sustainable community.   



THE PLATINUM JUBILEE YEAR PROJECT  

2022 is a special year: The long 
shadow of Covid is finally 
beginning to recede and  

The country and of course, 
Haughley, is coming together 
to mark and celebrate the 
Queen's platinum Jubilee.    

On the Green, 4 new containers 
made from recycled plastic have 
replaced the 5 old reclaimed 
wooden tubs, which were nearing 
the end of their natural lifespan.  
The containers were purchased 
from the company which supplies 
The Museum of East Anglian Life.  
The new containers' planting will 
feature a patriotic colour scheme, 
which will be replicated in the 
usual annual summer display. 

 

WATCH THIS SPACE 

Pay a few quick visits to the 
Jubilee Display:  see it grow 

and become established  
 
 

 
PLEASE HELP the HAUGHLEY in BLOOM Team 

keep all your containers looking good 
 

The key to keeping the Haughley in Bloom display looking good is 
watering, especially during periods of drought.  If you are lucky enough to 
have a container near you, please give it a drink when it looks a bit thirsty. 

 
 

Volunteers are very welcome! 
 
Contact Yvonne to offer some of 
your time to help “Haughley in 
Bloom’.   No offer is too small! 
 
yvonne.hannan@haughleypc.co.uk 


